
BANK RETIREES’ FEDERATION OF BIHAR 

(AIBRF’S State Committee) 
Office: ‘Shanti Kunj’, 19, Basant Vihar Colony, off Boring Road, Opp- Laxmi Complex, Patna-800001 

Mobile no. 9431021479 email ID-sunilsrivastava3947@gmail.com 

         Patna 
Date:08.08.2015 

 
The Sri S.C. Jain 
General Secretary 
AIBRF 
Indore. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Reg: Reporting of organizational action programme under 
taken by Bihar Committee.. 

 
In implementation of Indore CC meeting decision, Bihar Committee has 
organized Dharna & Demonstration programme at two centres at Patna & 
Muzaffarpur to lodge protest against IBA’s apathetic attitude and illegitimate 
stand on long pending retirees’ genuine demands and also in support of our 
1o points demands.  
 

1. At Patna more than 150 retirees of 11 Banks sat on a day long Dharna 
on 07.08.2015 in front of Zonal Office of Allahabad Bank and stage 
demonstration. Despite heavy rain for about two hours during the 
Dharna, all the members remained present and participated with great 
enthusiasm. But due to rain all participants could not sign on the 
memorandum. However, after conclusion of Dharna, we in deputation 
submitted our memorandum addressed to the Chairman, IBA and 
signed by participants to the Zonal/Circle head i.e. to the General 
Manager/ Dy. Zonal Manager of Allahabad Bank, Central Bank of India, 
Bank of India, Punjab National Bank, Bank of Baroda, UCO Bank, 
United Bank of India, Indian Bank, & Syndicate Bank. All of them have 
assured to forward our memorandum with their positive comments to 
the IBA. A copy of the memorandum is attached herewith. 

2. At Muzaffarpur around 100 Bank retirees’ sat on Dharna and staged 
demonstration in front of Circle office of Punjab Nation Bank on 
06.08.2015. They have also submitted the memorandum addressed to 
the IBA to all the head of local banks’ Regional/Circle offices. Details of 
the programme is awaited from Muzaffarpur.  

 



3. Hard copy of the memorandum addressed to the Chairman, IBA & 
signed by the participants has already been dispatched today to the 
IBA, Mumbai and to the Secretary, DFC New Delhi under speed post 
and also to you. 

 
With regards, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
(Sunil Srivastava) 
General Secretary 


